
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Class of 2018 Set to Graduate at O’Gorman High School 
June 25, 2018:  
 
O’Gorman High School’s Grade 12 Graduation ceremony will take place on 
Wednesday, June 27th, at St. Anthony’s Cathedral starting at 1:00 pm with the 

Celebration of the Eucharist. 

Following the mass, the graduation ceremony with begin with the conferring of 
diplomas followed by the awarding of scholarships and bursaries to deserving 

students. 

A total of 80 Grade 12 graduates will be participating in this year’s graduation 
ceremony.  Graduates will then celebrate this 
milestone achievement with family and friends 

at a gala dinner and dance to be held at the 
Porcupine Dante Club on Wednesday evening. 

Ted Weltz, OHS Principal commented 
“Congratulations to the graduating Class of 

2018!   It has been our honour to watch you 
grow and develop into young adults.  The entire O’Gorman High School family 
would like to congratulate you on reaching this milestone.   Best wishes on all of 

your future endeavours.” 
 
 

Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 
 

For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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